national power company

FOR FIXED RATE CONTRACTS

Date- May 6, 2008
Re: Notice of Material Change

Dear Valied Customer:

This is to notify you that National Power Company finds it necessary to raise the price it.charges you for
electricity to 15.3¢ per kWh. This new rate will go into effect 45 days from the date of this letter unless you
cancel your Agreement with National Powér no later than 10 calendar days before the effective date of the
change. No early termination fee will be assessed should you choose not to accept this Material Change to our
Agreement. This notice'is given under the Paragraph 15, Material Change, of the Agreement National Power
has with you to provide electricity to you.

Should you have any questions concerning this notice, feel free to contact us at
customercare @nationalpowerco.com or call 1-877-333-7693.

We appreciate your busingss.

Sincerely,

Richard Hunter
President




